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For more information

For more information about the site,
contact these EPA, MDHHS, and
Genessee County Land Bank team
members:

For technical questions:

Jacquelyn Cole

On-Scene Coordinator

U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency (EPA)

312-597-4421
cole.jacquelyn@epa.gov

For health-related questions:

Brandon Reid

Toxicologist

Michigan Department of Health and
Human Services (MDHHS)
517-897-3552
reidbl@michigan.gov

For general questions:

Raynetta Speed

Community Relations Manager
Genesee County Land Bank
810-293-0663
rspeed@thelandbank.org

Diane Russell

Community Involvement Coordinator
U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency (EPA)

989-395-3493

russell.diane@epa.gov

Webpage

For more details about the site, visit
the webpage at:
response.epa.gov/FormerBFH

EPA to Begin Cleanup of
Contaminated Building Ruins

Former Brown’s Funeral Home

Flint, Michigan March 2021

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency was asked by the Genessee County
Land Bank Authority to assist in removal of the former Brown’s Funeral
Home structure, left behind after a series of fires destroyed the building. A
previous site survey identified asbestos within what has now become the
building ruins.

EPA is planning to
conduct cleanup and
disposal of the
contaminated ruins
and debris at the
property. Work will
consist of:
¢ Demolishing the
building ruins to
remove asbestos-
containing
materials.

Ruins of former Brown’s Funeral Home at 1616 Davison Road.

e Transporting and disposing of the contaminated waste at an
approved facility.

e Following a safety plan, including air monitoring, to protect the
health of workers and the public.

¢ Following COVID-19 safety protocols as outlined in a safety plan.

Upcoming Work in Your Neighborhood
v Beginning in April, EPA will be starting work to remove
asbestos-containing material and contaminated debris from the former
Brown Funeral Home.

Work is expected to take place Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 5:30
p.m. and last up to three months.

EPA and its workers will follow a safety plan that includes air sampling
and monitoring to make sure workers and the nearby residents remain
safe during the cleanup.

Para la version en espariiol de esta hoja informativa, visite response.epa.gov/FormerBFH
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Ruins of former Brown'’s Funeral Home at 1616 Davison Road.
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